## JULY NEWSLETTER

Hello Everyone

We did not have a quorum at our June 16 Annual Meeting. Many of you have received a letter from homeowner Valerie Rose informing you of the necessity of a quorum at the follow-up to the Annual Meeting. This letter was sent to homeowners who either were not present at our June 16 meeting or did not return a signed proxy.

We have scheduled our next meeting for August 4, 10:00 to 12:00 at Quail Point for the main purpose of electing a new Board. Additionally, we may vote on suggestions or new information that may be discussed. I hope it is obvious that we prefer to have attendance rather than proxies. However, if you are unable to attend, you must return your signed proxies. If we do not have a quorum on August 4, we will not have a Board!

F.Y.I., if your dues are not current, you can not vote.

The minutes from the June 16 Annual Meeting are included with your July statement.

Suzanne Smith, Secretary